
Closed session PC meeting 4th November 2014 

227.       The PC weren’t happy with the response from the solicitor as they felt it 
               didn’t answer the PC’s question about whether an overage/restriction 
               could transfer to new trustees.  It was suggested that there be a  
               restrictive covenant for possibly 25 years so that the land couldn’t be  
               resold in that time or be used for housing and that the trustees would be  
               consulted.  
               It was agreed that the Clerk would write to the Solicitor confirming that the  
               PC weren’t happy with his response and therefore don’t expect to be charged       
               The full amount, she will reconfirm exactly what the PC are asking.   Clerk 
               The Clerk will check with the trustees as to whether they are personal  
               trustees.           Clerk 

 


